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Question:

[Ms McNeill: In 2011-12, there were 100 new medicines or extensions to listings on the Pharmaceutical
Benefits Scheme, which added a net cost of $545.6 million over five years to the cost of the scheme.
Senator DI NATALE: What was the most expensive?

Ms McNeill: That would have been to Ticagrelor or Brilinta for some people who use the actual brand
name. That was over $100 million.

Senator DI NATALE: Do you have a precise number?

Ms McNeill: It is over $100 million.

Senator DI NATALE: Over $100 million?

Ms McNeill: Yes.]

This is a pretty big range. If it is $101 million or $102 million, that is fine. But I just want to
know if we are talking?

Answer:

The net cost of the Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme listing of ticagrelor is $116.7 million.



